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March 4, 2024 

File:  0400-60 

Chief Arliss Daniels, Councillors Tracy Charlie and Natasha Jones 
paaʔčiidʔatx ̣First Nation  
PO Box 170, 350 Kalaid Street  
Port Renfrew, BC V0S 1K0  
Via email: execdir@pacheedaht.ca 

Dear Chief Arliss Daniels and Council: 

RE:  CONGRATULATIONS ON SUCCESSFUL ELECTION & RE-ELECTION 

On behalf of the Capital Regional District (CRD) Board, I wish to congratulate you on your successful 
election and re-election to serve as the governing body for paaʔčiidʔatx.̣  

Working with First Nations, on whose traditional territory the CRD and its member municipalities 
operate, is a key priority for the CRD Board. Since 2021, we have appreciated the opportunity to meet 
twice a year with leadership. We would like to continue to meet and will take this opportunity to request 
a government-to-government meeting with paaʔčiidʔatx ̣leadership so we may get to know each other 
and continue the work that CRD and paaʔčiidʔatx ̣have started together.  

These government-to-government leadership-level meetings provided the basis for the recently signed 
MOU between CRD and paaʔčiidʔatx ̣(see attachment). To support this engagement, CRD can provide 
capacity funding of $25,000/year to paaʔčiidʔatx,̣ subject to annual approval by the CRD Board. Our 
staff have been meeting quarterly to implement the action items arising from the leadership meetings, 
through a co-created workplan.  

We hope to be able to continue our regular leadership-level meetings in order to deepen our 
relationship, implement the MOU, learn more about the priorities and interests of paaʔčiidʔatx,̣ and work 
collaboratively on issues related to inclusive governance, land use planning, infrastructure, heritage 
conservation, parks, solid waste management, and more.  

Caitlyn Vernon, CRD’s First Nations Relations Manager, will follow up with your staff regarding a 
possible leadership-level meeting with your Council.   

Sincerely, 

Colin Plant  
Chair, Capital Regional District Board 

cc: Roger Nopper, Executive Director, paaʔčiidʔatx ̣
Ted Robbins, Chief Administrative Officer, CRD 

Attachment: CRD- paaʔčiidʔatx ̣Memorandum of Understanding 
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